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Admission to a Shriners Burn Hospital is essentially
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utmost importance. The final outcome of a burn case
may be greatly dependent upon the type of treatment
and the speed with which it can be started. Therefore
in emergency, the Chief Surgeon has the authority to
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at a later date. If then you know of an emergency
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the area. Let’s not miss a chance to put out a helping
hand. Be a true Shriner!
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Special Election Announcement

@ /. ﬁ Shrine Stated Meeting
-\,,h__:,,f\ February 4, 2015
< 7:00pm
& “ Special Election for the
3 open office of Trustee
% '
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Sunday Monday Tuesday | Wednesday | Thursday Friday Saturday
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Chanters Bagpipers Band
_ . Stated Meeting | Horse Patrol
Divan Meeting 6:15pm dinner
6:00pm 7pm Meeting
8 9 10 |Bagpipers 11 12 13 Hillbillys 14

Class Directors | Kosciusko SC

Chanters Band
i L Co SC
Directors Staff M1z.mur SC. agrange Lo LOH Valentine Day
Racing Shriners
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Yoshi HoIs) ital Unit | Elkhart SC Scottish Rite
Van Scheduler Jay Co SC Mizmur SC Wine Tasting
Meeting 6:30pm 6pm
22 Antique Powst Calliopers Bagpi.p ers 25pand 26 27 28

Car Club Clowns Eel Rlver SC Blackford Co SC
Chanters Khybers Media Unit hitley Co SC

Noble Co SC

Wabash SC

2015 Calendar available at www.mizpahshrine.com

March 2015 :
Mar 2 Divan Meeting Aprll 2015 ) May 2015 _
Mar 4 Shrine Stated Meeting Apr 1 Shrine Stated Meeting May 6 Shrine Stated Meeting
Mar 7 Monte Carlo Night Apr 5 Easter Sunday May 9 Nile Mother/Daughter Brunch
Mar 8 Daylight Savings Time Apr 8 Nile Stated Session May 10 Mother’s Day
Mar 11 Nile Stated Session Apr 18 Nile Birthday Party May 14 - 16 CoHo Salmon Derby
Mar 14 Transportation Fundraiser ~ APr 18 Screening Clinic LaGrange - May 21 - 30 Potentate Trip
Mar 21 Swiss Steak Dinner Apr 25 Spring Ceremonial May 23 Screening Clinic - Lutheran
Mar 22 Nile Officer Installation May 25 Memorial Day - office CIQSCd
Mar 28 Bowl with Easter Bunny 3 May 30 Class Director Golf Outing

Mar 30 Divan Meeting




Thanks to everyone who attended the installation. Your 2015 Divan and
committee members appreciate your support and look forward to working
with you to make Mizpah the best center in Shrinedom.

February is here.

That means the Circus is behind us. I am certain it was a great success as always. Once again it would never
have been possible without a great group of volunteers - from selling tickets in the office and at the coliseum,
to selling books, parking buses, selling tokens in the basement and numerous other jobs that I’'m probably not
even aware of. Special thanks go to Steve Trump and his group (Phil Wade, Mike Hardiek, Dave Bowman and
others too numerous to mention). What I do know is that through your efforts we put on the greatest family
oriented event in North East Indiana. Not only that but I have unsolicited commentary from the leadership of
other Shrine Centers that confirm we have the best Shrine circus of all. Each of you should be very proud of
that.

Next on the Agenda is our Valentine’s Dance. It promises to be a great opportunity to show your lady a fun,
romantic evening among friends. There will be great food, music and fellowship. Remember it’s all about
“Coming Home to Mizpah” in 2015. Get your reservation in NOW.

Then just down the road, April 25th, will be our Spring Ceremonial. Get out there and line up those candidates
and make a positive statement about the future of Mizpah and the Shrine.

All things considered it is promising to be a very busy and exciting year. See you at the Temple.

o 2015 First Ladys Project

Thank you for your donation to the
Transportation Fund.

Please keep this key chain in your
pocket or purse as a reminder to
Come Home To Mizpah!

With Gratitude,
First Lady
Lynn Soblotne
Mizpah 2015
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The Shrine has so much to offer; by its social activities, the unit and club events and the support of children
receiving care at the Shriners Hospital for Children. We should all feel good and want others to feel the same
about this great Masonic Fraternity. We can do this by bringing in or becoming a Mizpah Shriner.

This Fraternity, in times of frustration, always brings me back to the center, and I realize that [ have an
obligation to fulfill not only to my predecessors but also for those who follow us.

As the new leaders take office, step up and give a helping hand. Let's all keep Mizpah on a positive track. I
hope you have the same feeling of obligation.

As a Shrine Mason, we are taught that when we put on the Fez, we symbolically put on the lambskin apron of
master mason. Our actions and words reflect not only Shrinedom but also the larger Masonic fraternity.

There are secrets to staying young, being happy and achieving success. You have to laugh and find humor in
every day. You've got to have a dream; when you lose your dreams, you die. The idea is to keep learning by
always finding opportunity to change.

Thought for the day: We cannot direct the wind, but we can adjust the sails

Fraternal Regards,
Ellis Ryan, PP, MSA

Recorder HELP WANTED
We have opportunities for dedicated Shriners
to serve our Shrine Hospital program and earn
Potentate jewel points.

We are in need of additional volunteers to take a
couple of days every now and then to drive our
well-maintained vans to our Shrine Hospitals.

This position requires you to take away from your
family and other activities you may have, but the
satisfaction you get from helping our kids and their
parents more than makes up for that time.

Ask any of our drivers and they will tell you how
great it is!




Unit News

FHhyber Gun Club

Greetings Nobles

Thanks for supporting the Circus and Fair. Everyone
working together makes the task easier and enjoyable,
the support of you and your Fez is appreciated.

Make plans to attend the warm weather trap shoot at the

Horse Patrol grounds starting on April 21. The events

are scheduled thru October on the third (3rd) Tuesday
night. Shooting starts at 6:00 and lasts until we’ve had
enough for one day. All MIZPAH members and guests

are welcome. Costs are reasonable and loaner guns are

available.

The next KHYBER meeting will be on February 24 at
7:00. Fellowship at 6:00 followed by dinner from the
lounge menu at 6:30.

Fraternally Jim Crawford, Secretary

Giant Fez

President Jon Muchow would like to thank everyone
for their support in bringing the 5th and 6th graders to
the Circus. Special thanks go to Noble Joe Simon for

insuring that transportation to and from the Circus went

smoothly.

The 2015 Swiss Steak Supper will be Saturday, March

21st at the Horse Show Grounds in Columbia City. More

information will be forthcoming.

The February monthly meeting of the Club is still up for
discussion. The Horse Show Grounds have been closed

for the winter months, so we need to find another
place to hold our meeting. We will be using the phone

tree to contact Nobles as to where and when the February

meeting will be held. I know that the Mizpah Center

was voted as an option at our November meeting; how-

ever, weather and distance for our members have to be
considered. The February meeting will be our only
meeting before the Swiss Steak Supper.

Upcoming Dates:
Feb 26th ...... Monthly meeting
Mar 21st..... Swiss Steak Supper

Ken Lundquist
Secretary/Treasurer

HKesciuska SC

Greetings from Kosciusko County Shrine

A friend of mine, who was active in Shrine, told me
that if [ did my job right that I would receive a Shrine
Paycheck. When I asked about this, he told me that
the gleam in a child's eye and a smile on their face
was all the payment you could ask for. If that is the
case, then the membership of our club, along with
Mizpah, got a lot of overtime pay during the circus.

"Tip of the Fez to Nobles Tony Circello, John Sadler
and Dan Hampton and crew for the great job of
getting 2,850 kids and escorts to the circus this year.
Many thanks to our schools, law enforcement and
our community to make this endeavor possible.

Our club had the pleasure of having Ill. Sir Gary
Soblotne, his Lady Lynn along with the membership
of the Divan and their Ladies, and our special guests
in attendance of our Installation and Awards Dinner,
January 14th. Special thanks to our Potentate for
installing our club's officers for the year of 2015. We
enjoyed a fine meal and some great fellowship. More
on this in a future article.

This past December our club held it's Community
Kids Christmas Party. We had a change of events
from an evening meal to a Saturday morning break-
fast. Several dozen kids and parents had a great time
with their "Goodie Bags" and of course meeting
Santa Claus. Special thanks to Noble Don Smith and
his Lady Bernie, along with other members and their
wives to make this event a special time for the kids.
Many thanks to Noble Ron Hall for the last minute
Santa Claus rescue.

Our next project will be the Onion Sales. Considering
the amount that the proceeds of this fundraiser
supports the Van Transportation Fund, I hope you
give this project your time and generosity that it
deserves. Let's keep them Vans rolling.

Remember what the Judge said.

Grasshopper




Unit News

Poftagen SC

The Pokagon Shrine Club held its’ Winter Celebration
on January 3 at Potawatomi Inn at Pokagon State Park.
A crowd of over 70 Shriners and guests enjoyed a great
evening of food, fellowship and entertainment. Bocca-
Musica, a Renaissance costumed group provided music
and comedy. Our thanks go to several of the Divan to
be able to join our celebration.

Our officers for 2015 include: Richard Dalrymple,
President; Ron Sullins; Vice President and Jeft Stanford
Secretary/Treasurer. All have been installed and are
ready for a successful year. We are looking forward to
assistance from our Pokagon Shrine Club members — if
there is a task you would like to help with this coming
year, contact President Dalrymple.

We are assuming our club was able to send over 900
students and adults to the Shrine Circus. This is always
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a fun project for the kids. Our thanks go to Don Shively

for coordinating this year’s event again.

Our upcoming events include the 4th Annual “Meet
and Greet”. This is a chance to bring non-masons to an
evening meal to learn about Masonry, Shrine, York Rite

and Scottish Rite. We will have displays, food, speakers
and information about the various segments of Masonry.

Of course, we want all Shriners to bring a guest so that
they can be oriented into Masonry and have a potential
petition. We customarily have 70 or 80 total people
present so it leaves a great impression on our guests.
As of this writing the date has not been set, but will be
published once planned.

This will be a fun year! We anticipate the onion sales,
parades with the “Princess” and a golf outing in the late
spring. We continue to meet on the third Wednesday
each month at the Angola Moose. We gather between
6:00 to 7:00 PM to order our meal from the menu,
followed by the meeting. Plan to join us for our stated
meetings.

7

The Mizpah LOH installation was held Dec. 13, 2014
at the Temple. The 2015 officers for the year are:
James Olds III commander, Gil Smith 1st Lt Cmd,
Jerry DeLeon 2nd Lt Cmd, Roger Beck 3rd Lt Cmd,

Paul Barker PC Finance officer and Greg Towsley
Adjutant

This 2014 Americanisim Award was presented to
Tibor Bierbaum. Tibor is a retired Army Major and
also was the JROTC Commander at Concordia
Luthern High School for many years after his
discharge from the US Army. Also in attendance were
Potentate Cowan, Potentate Elect Soblotne, Treasurer
Wade and their Ladies. Thank you for attending.

It was decided at our Jan stated meeting to dispose of
the LOH parade trailer.If anyone is interested in the
trailer, please contact the LOH.

We will have special shirts for sale for the GLSA
LOH 2015, more info on this later. Pre orders for
onion sales are due mid March, contact Greg with
your orders.

Jr PC Towsley will be one of our delegates to the
IALOH Convention in Tampa,F] this year. If you are
interested in attending, contact Greg.

Until next month, keep our troops in your prayers and
thoughts.

Greg Towsley, Adjutant
1t201@aol.com

Don't just READ about what is
happening in your SHRINE group
ATTEND A MEETING!!



Unit News

FHorwse Satral

Old news from Xmas Party that I could not include
last month. 2014 Pres. Elect Bob Dumford hosted the
Party as a LNO at Halls Guest House and every one
was "DUTCH TREAT" from the menu for a very good
meal and lots of Xmas Cheer. His Lady Sue provided
beautiful candles as center pieces and gifts to each
Lady.

Past Pote Ellis Ryan duly installed the incoming officers
for 2015. The 2014 Riders were presented with a bottle
of Crown Royal from out-going Capt. Ray Giant for
their support and dedication, with a request that they
also pour a Shot on Xmas Eve to share a birthday drink
with him. Capt. Ray received a bottle of Johnnie Walker
Black and a dinner certificate at Logan's, plus a rein-
deer toy with brown stuff in a pile behind him, called

a "Super Dooper Reindeer Pooper", as a Jelly Bean
dispenser. Best was the Johnnie Walker Black, a
remembrance of deceased Past Rider and good friend
Sam Hagen. I've had a few remarks of events about
him to new Capt. John VanVoorst of our good times
way back and we always had a Tip of his favorite to his
memory.

Jan. meeting was almost a no show as only 5 members.
New Pres. Bob D, Ed H, Bob C, Bill and myself
braved the sub-zero weather to enjoy Delicious T-Bones
by Super Chef Bill Kintzel. We had no meeting, so
Pres. Bob is asking that all attend the Feb. meeting as
there are many things to discuss, most important being
some MAJOR improvements to the grounds. Also
Roster Books are ready for pick up for those who have
not receive theirs. I'm sure Chef Bill will treat us to

a very good meal as usual. Horse Show Chm. John
VanVoorst will up-date us on the show and new events
for the spring fling, which will a week later due to Good
Friday, April 9 for the meeting and April 10 for Spring
Fling. Be sure to mark your calendar and not miss the
fun of either.

As you read this we are probably thawing out from
Circus bus parking. This year it was double days, both
Thurs. and Fri. to catch up with the no shows from bad
weather in 2014 and let those who missed out enjoy.
Will let you have a better report in March issue and
hope for nice weather to do a good job.

Jan. LNO will be at club house Sat.Jan.17 t/h with
Pizza and cards and at Sleepy Owl at Syracuse on Feb.
21, both at 6 pm.

Stay warm and Happy Trails, 8

Ray Giant

Untigue Power Clubs

We are just finishing up all of our hard work with
the Circus for 2015. Thanks to all the members who
helped make this year’s Circus a great success. Be
sure to attend the Appreciation Dinner, January 30th
at 1800hrs at the Shrine Center...you all deserve it!

We are in the planning stages for the busy year
ahead. It is important that all hands attend the stated
meetings so we get all your inputs for the coming
year. We will be deciding on our raffle item and we
want to get things rolling early this year. We will
have the drawing at the Sportsman Raffle just as we
did last year. While September sounds far off in the
future, it is right around the corner, so planning starts
now.

We are also bringing in five new Nobles after the
Spring Ceremonial. Be sure to put that date on your
calendar and help welcome all of our new APC
members.

Let’s help Tim and Leroy get the year in full gear.

Take a peek at those engines so they will be “Raring
to go!” See you at the stated meeting.

Greg Bateman APC Secretary




Unit News

Bagpipes

Dear Bagpipe Fans,

As of my writing, the New Year has started and we have

already had our first practice!

It was good to see everyone back and Greg has really
started to step into his new position as Pipe Major. He
led us through old tunes and we tried some of the new
ones we were working on before the Christmas break.

Dick seems to be doing better and did not even have to
use his scooter for the practice. He is a trooper and we
are glad that he is with us.

Scott has been busy during the holidays and brought in a

check for his efforts. He is quite the money maker as a
result of his love for the pipes.

Owen has written and is trying to join us for the Circus.

It sure is good to see old pipers coming back to grace us

with the presence.

We are looking forward to a GREAT year and have
started getting our music ready for the Circus and then

for St Patrick’s Day. St Pat’s is our big money raiser for

the year and we always enjoy going from place to place
and having appreciative crowds.

We welcome anyone who would like to join the band.
You don’t have to have prior musical experience. We
teach bagpipe lessons and the drum section is always
glad to have another player. This could be your chance
to become part of a great tradition.

We meet every Wednesday. Lessons are at 6 pm and
practice begins at 7 pm.

Joe Jenckes
Bard

Mizpah Vettes

As I set here and jot down a few thoughts , winter is
unleashing it’s full furor on us, blowing snow, temps.
below zero, unbelievable wind chill numbers, how-
ever all is not gloom and doom. In case you haven’t
noticed the days continue to exhibit more light each
day, a sign that points to the delight that it will soon
be time to get the Corvettes out of storage and get
them ready for another season. Several sanctioned
parades have been added to the upcoming parade
schedule and the Mizpah Vettes are busy putting
together a parade list for the 2015 season.

We have already selected parades from last year that
we intend to revisit this year and have added several
new venues for our first time appearances, which
allows us to continue to work towards our goal of
participating in a number of locations where Shrine
participation has been absent for some time. Judging
from comments that we received from spectators

at several parade locations last year, Mizpah
representation is welcomed and appreciated.

That being said , if you have a Corvette or are
thinking of acquiring one, membership in the Vette
Club is open to all Shriners in Mizpah, so if you want
to get in on the action, come join us. Meetings are on
the third Monday of each month at the Shrine Center.

Until next time,
Dee Byerly, President




Unit
Citcus
Nobles,

Another Mizpah Shrine Circus has come and gone.
Once again [ am amazed and humbled by the hard
work and dedication of each and every Noble and
Lady who volunteered. For Sixty Nine years the
Shriners of Mizpah have hosted Northeast Indiana’s
premier family event. Together we continually strive
to make the circus a better experience for the families
who attend each year. The Circus Committee would
like to thank everyone who showed up and got their
hands dirty to help make the circus a great success.
On Sunday night each year I am amazed how fast the
four crazy days fly by. One second we are setting

up on Wednesday night, and the next second we are
packing the trailers Sunday night. Please never hesi-
tate to approach the Circus Committee with any ideas
you may have to make the circus more enjoyable for
the audience and volunteers. The Mizpah Shrine Cir-
cus belongs to all of us. We need to commit ourselves
to ensuring its continuing success.

We made several changes this year that paid huge
dividends. As our society continues to move for-
ward into the age of technology, we must embrace it.
Facebook, digital marketing, and internet sales have
changed the ways we interact with our customers.
With the help of our marketing team we have accept-
ed the challenge of staying current on all new facets
of reaching the families we serve. If you have not
checked out our website or facebook page please do.
We make sure all information and dates are current.

I would personally like to thank the many Nobles
who start answering the phones at the ticket office on
December 1st each year. Under the leadership of Ken
Rasor, these men not only sell tickets, but answer a
multitude of questions from the general public. These
Nobles do a fantastic job of representing what the
Mizpah Shrine stands for. Often the first interaction
our customers have with a Shriner, is the one they
speak with over the phone. It is important that they
have a positive first impression our shrine, and these
men provide it. I hope you all return next year.

And finally thanks to all the clubs and units who
show up over the course of the weekend to lend a
hand. Many hands make short work. When we come
together as a team nobody can beat us. If we are com-
mitted to working together our future looks bright.
Remember that tl%e circus is bigger than any one man
or club. It takes all of us to make it a success. It’s
never too early to look forward to next year. Please
open your calendar and note next year’s circus dates.

See you all next year at the Circus.
Fraternally,
Steve Trump

News

Dear Smile Buddies,

Clowns

By the time you read this, the Circus will have been-
done for another year. But as I am writing this, we are
looking forward to this being a Great month!

Due to circumstance in November, we did not have our
election, so this will be one of the first items of business
for the year. Our first meeting is the second Tuesday of
January and it will be a busy one. We have elections,
annual dues collection, skit preparation/practice and
generally getting ready for the circus. Balloons have

to be picked up, sharpie pens purchased, group photo
scheduled,

If Tarzan will let us, we want to do our boxing act from
three years ago. This is a lot of fun and lets us be “real”
circus clowns.

Because of age and illness, our ranks are shrinking and
we encourage any Mizpah Shriner to join our ranks.
We bring smiles to young and old and garner a warm
feeling for ourselves at the same time.

If you would like to be a Mizpah Shrine Clown, contact
me at 260-387-5201. We are always looking for new
members to spread the smiles. We will help educate
you and start you on this rewarding path.

Well, enough for now. Smile, entertain and “Bump a
Nose™!

Joe “Lucky Lewey” Jenckes

" SHRINE
?(ircus

e ———
September 14th  6:00pm  Circus Kick Off
December 11th  5:00pm  Circus Christmas Party
January 5th 6:00pm  Transportation Dinner
January 21st -24th Mizpah Shrine Circus
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What's Fappening at the Shiine

Information on all of these
events - and more - at
www.mizpahshrine.com

Saturday, March 7th
7pm - 11pm

Mizpah Shrine Center

Watch the Mizpah Website for
additional information!!

izpah Shrine
Class Director arre tt
Ready to start presents the il CCOUNTRY CLUR
: 29 28th Annual

planning for summer?: Golf Outing Saturday, May 30, 2015
InHonor of RN ..........oooooooeeieessesmssssssssssses

IOh’,: fljfnff,"gh Registration starts at 7:30am

Shriner Child i Scramble begins at 8:30am

gLunch will be served at 1:00pm§

If your unit or club wants their event in the Allah Bi, please submit the information to recorder(@mizpahshrine.com
by the 10th of the month. Information is published as space permits.
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CELEBRATE VALENTINE’S DAY WITH
GARY AND LYNN SOBLOTNE

MIZPAH SHRINE
SWEETHEART DANCE
February 14, 2015

JOIN US FOR COCKTAILS AND APPETIZERS AT 6:00pm
AT THE MIZPAH SHRINE CENTER. DINNER WILL FOLLOW AT 7:00pm -
AFTERWARDS THERE WILL BE A CHAMPAGNE TOAST.
THIS MAGIC MOMENT CONTINUES WITH DANCING
TO THE GREAT SOUND OF SIERRA SHAME.
DRESS FOR THE EVENING WILL BE SEMI FORMAL.

BRING YOUR FRIENDS.
HAVE YOUR RESERVATION IN BY FEBRUARY 1st.
Prime Rib Dinner ____ _ Grilled Bruschetta Chicken Pasta Primavera

(all dinners served with salad, vegetable, bread and dessert)
Cost for the evening is $100 per couple. CASH BAR.

Noble
Lady
Please seat us with
MAIL YOUR RESERVATION ALONG WITH $100 PER COUPLE TO:
MIZPAH SHRINE CENTER, 1015 MEMORIAL WAY, FORT WAYNE, INDIANA 46805

e g N P
o RMQJC:)\) e
14




el _ Mizpah Shrine e/

& = PETITION FOR INITIATION AND MEMBERSHIP o =%

1015 Memorial Way
Fort Wayne, IN 46805

(260) 426-4543

) recorder@mizpahshrine.com www.mizpahshrine.com .

Name Date

Last First MI
Residence Address
City St Zip
Mailing Address (if different than Residence)
City St Zip
Home Phone ( ) Work Phone ( )
Cell Phone ( ) Email
Date of Birth Birthplace
Occupation Lady’s Name

Hobbies

1o the Illustrious Potentate, Officers, and Members of Mizpah Shriners of Fort Wayne, Indiana: I, the undersigned,
hereby declare that [ am a Master Mason in Good Standing of Lodge#
of (city and State)

1 further represent that I have never applied for said order, nor have I, to the best of my knowledge, been rejected by any
other Shrine oasis. If I be found worthy and my request granted, I promise to conform to all the ceremonies, engagements,
constitution, regulations and edicts of the Imperial Council together with those of Mizpah Shriners.

signature date

Recommended and Vouched for on the Honor of:
First Sponsor Dues Card #
Second Sponsor Dues Card #

Ceremonial & Initiation Fee:
Spring Ceremonial $210 *includes 2014 dues Additional $50 for Jeweled Fez
Fall Ceremonial ~ $230 *includes 2015 dues

15




Formal attire Is

14% Annual Scottish Rite Wine Tasting and Silent

February 21, 2015
Ceruti's Summit Park
6601 Innovation Blvd

Fort Wayne IN 46818

Auction

g5 0 i Buiaks ot ojiry

Come Dressed to ‘Walk_the Red Carpet!

The Paparazzi will be snapping pictures like a
Hollywood Premier

Tickets are $30 and can be purchased through
the Valley office at 260-423-2593

- et ¥

Doors Open at
5:30
_‘H{lﬁﬂ’f —
o
Tasting Starts

16 at 700



Be a Part of Mizpah Shrine History - Tile Program
20 Years from now, will your family be able to
find your name at the Shrine?

Tiles will be located on a wall inside the Temple
Tiles - Inside (White)

3”7 x 6” Text only $ 250

6” x 6” Company Logo $ 950

Please Check Box that applies

6” x 6” Text only $ 475
6” x 6” Color of clip art $ 600

You make a Uving by wihat you earn
Youw make a Uife by wiat youw Gne!

Make check payable to: Mizpah Shrine

Mizpah Shrine, 1015 Memorial Way, Fort Wayne, IN 46805
E-Mail: recorder@mizpahshrine.com

Phone: 260-426-4543

Visa/Mastercard/Discover Accepted

Mizpah Shrine reserves the
right not to accept tiles due
to content requested.

Your Name:

Address:

City/State/Zip:

E-Mail: Phone:

Office use: Date Unit Payment

Proceeds from the sale of the Tiles go the Mizpah Shrine Building Fund

Tile
#

17



To All Units and Clubs: If you are planning to reserve space in the Imperial Room
- please contact the Mizpah Shrine Recorder’s Office with the dates. Thank you!

Goeglein’s Catering 1s honored to be
the exclusive caterer at your brand new

Imperial Room
At the Miza hrine Center

Wedding Receptions
Anniversaries

260.749.5192 GOEGLEIN'S Corporate Functions

. : Retirement Parties
goeglelns.com catering Graduations

SERVING @7eat MEMORIES
SINCE 1951

B W Coliseum B,
Fiart Wayme, IN 46504
(2600} 482-7665
Faoe (2005 47 1-7665
WL oGl n s i com

Black Camel

ESTABLISHED 1876

Klachn, Fahl & Melton
Furwra Home

420 W. Wayne St Fort Wayne, IN
424-1525

Steve Cowan

Managing Partner
A AALifts

— Hlternative Accessibility LIfts

"‘./ For Life’s Ups and Downs

4830 Jean Drive ° Fort Wayne, IN 46825
Tel: 260-482-5555 ° Fax: 260-482-5785

Paul R Vangorder 89 40

email: aes12@earthlink.net
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Support the Transp

Mizpah Shrine Transportation Fundraiser
March 14, 2015 $10.00 donation

Come out for a great cause
and dance the night away!

HotHous
Ft. Wayne's newest Music Sensation!

Check them out on Facebook! !1

Shriners support the World's Greatest Philanthrophy Cash Bar & Restaurant
- the Shriner’s Hospital for Children®. Silent Auction

Doors open at 7/pm

Mizpah Shrine Center provides transportation Music from 7:30-11pm

for patients,parents, or guardians to our Chicago
or Cincinnati Hospitals at no cost. The Shrine

Hospitals provide care regardless of the patient's Tickets on sale at the
ability to pay, many of whom return to become Mizpah Shrine offices
Shriners themselves once they reach adulthood $10 advance/ $12 dos

so they can support the hospital that helped them
regain their lives. We have nearly 2,000 patients
that rely on Mizpah for transportation and support
to receive medical care from once a week to once
ayear.

All net proceeds benefit Mizpah Shrine Transportation Fund.

Mizpah Shrine 1015A Memorial Way Fort Wayne, IN 46805 260.426.4543

OMMXIV
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The Nobles listed for the various areas drove Mizpah Shrine Vans
transporting patients and their parents to Chicago or Cincinnati

b December
4]'?'ectengh' cr i Y 1 Trips to Cincinnati
rips to Chicago 2 Patient
4 Patients s I W%I‘ a aHEn
shriners Heart Schedulers:
Schedulers: ROgCI‘ Beck - 765-674-5831
Jim Boss - 260-499-4276 John Silves - 765-661-5011
Chuck Miller - 260-854-2964 Drivers:
Drivers: Bob & Jan Surber
Norm Heign Fort Wayne
Jim Keeslar
Ron Nussbaum December
Don Shively 11 Trips to Chicago
Gary Soblotne 1 Trip to Lutheran
David Vggeler 20 Patients
Paul Wilson Schedulers:
Jerry Willman - 260-483-4226 N()ble C O.
Chuck Notter - 260-799-4168
Drivers: December
Paul Barker Jerr Yy Freewalt No lI'lbeI'.l'tl’tla;[ilOI'l
Paul Boggs Ron Hall submitte
Elkh art C O Jesse Brown Jetf Hire Schedulers:
°  GemeCaryer PaulLopshire — pooorpjien - 574-834-4466
December ]Ohl’l Coleman Dale McAlexander oger en - i i
No information Bob Crispen Chuck Notter Terry Bradner - 574-457-6441
submitted Tom Culler Joe Rockwell .
Bob Davis Ellis Ryan Drivers:
Schedulers: Bob Evers  Jerry & Joan Willman
Neil Pittenger - 574-215-2603
Bill Roose - 574-361-7922
Drivers:

Hartford City

Schedulers:

Steuben Co.
Ray Turner - 765-499-2671

Schedulers:
20 Don Shively - 260-833-4884



Give $100 and Feel Like A Million
Join the Shriner’s $100 Million Club

With your gift, you will receive a certificate and will be entitled to purchase and wear the $100
Million Club tassel holder ($10) on your fez. Not only will you e participating in the “WORLD’S
GREATEST PHILANTHROPY” but also in the “WORLD’S PUREST CHARITY”

I would like to make a cash contribution at this time of at least $100, which is tax deductible

Please make your check payable to: SHRINERS HOSPITAL FOR CHILDREN

I would like to make a contribution using my credit card.

Include credit card number & expiration date (MC, Visa, Discover)

CERTIFICATE INFORMATION

Person Donating

Unless specified otherwise, will also be the main name on certificate
In Memory of/ Honor of (circle one)

How would you like to receive your certificate?

() Pick up in office — framed ( ) Stated Meeting — frame ( ) Mail to:

Mizpah Shrine, 1015 Memorial Way, Fort Wayne, IN 46805
recorder@mizpahshrine.com  260-426-4543  (fax) 260-426-4544

100M Club Donors
December 2014

Kosciusco County Shrine Club
Kosciusco County Shrine Club
Kosciusco County Shrine Club
Esther Donahue

Frank Laub

Donald Clark

Phil & Carol Maggart

Mizmur Shrine Scooter Patrol
Judy Klemm

Adams County Calliopers

John Doehrman

Wabash Shrine Club

The Cronies in the Circus Office
Tuesday Night Group

Wabash Shrine Club

Whitley Co Shrine Club
Whitley Co Shrine Club
Whitley Co Shrine Club
Whitley Co Shrine Club
Thomas Family

Masonic Awareness Group of Northern Indiana
Marilyn M. Shaffer

Marilyn M. Shaffer

Marilyn M. Shaffer

James T. Jackson 21

In Memory of Morris Hester

In Memory of Melvin Konkle

In Memory of Robert Tess

In Memory of F. Martin Donahue

In Memory of John Mason

In Memory of H. June Clark

In Memory of Noble Donald Powell
In Honor of the Children

In Memory of Karl A. Klemm

In Honor of the Children

In Memory of Wayne Doehrman

In Honor of the Children

In Honor of John W. Wearly

In Memory of Walter L. "Butch" Webb
In Honor of the Children

In Honor of Kriders Meat Processing, Inc
In Honor of Daniel Menu & Party Consulting
In Honor of United Oil Corporation

In Honor of Renee Kyler

In Memory of Dick Thomas

In Honor of the Children

In Honor of Bill Hartman

In Honor of Don & Bernice Smith

In Honor of John Sandler

In Memory of Everet T G Jackson



2015 Vidalia Sweet Onion Sale

Units and Clubs:
Preorders Due by March 23, 2015
Please call the Mizpah
Shrine Office or Mr. Onion
to give us the name of your
2015 Onion Chairman
260-426-4543 (Mizpah Shrine office)
260-616-0652 (Mr. Onion)

i
f/? f.’rﬂ_f;’f &
Woine * Chaoolale = {igars ResultS
d Neufer
Ruwitly . Mashaarer - Profiotor REALTOR®
7806A W. Jefterson Blvd.

ort Wazne, Indiana 46804
irect (260) 740-1248

oll Free (800)320-6650
flice (260) 436-6363, Fax (260) 436-6364
dneufer@gmail.com

.edneufer.com

24 HOUR EMERGENCY SERVICE ' D i ;

= Meaking & ASC Service and Imtallation
Risidential b Commencial Maintenance Repabs
#  Preveninblve Nalsisrance
Free Evimales B Same Oay Service

Call ar ¥isit Dwr Webiite (o Schedule an Appaintmant

Pl 26045 1-00 15
1 1 H- - .- s
4R W, Brackenridpe rdysshiap i nidy sshop onm
. y 4 '
Fom Wayne, 128 46310 wivw rikdysshog com

% 3300 Lower Huntington Rd
m = NORTH: 484-2345 Scot Deckard, owner 260-458-4028
L SOUTH 744-4345 sdeckard@deckardmechanical, oom
Eaintim fon Lan a=erd www, deckardmechanical, com
PHILIP H. LARMORE
: Attorney At Law
Slaughtering Smoking Y MCCDM E'
Processing Retail .
S : 202 W. Berry St, Suite 330 8 S'DNS
Krider’s Meat Processing Fort Wayne, IN 46802-2244 e s
Phone: (260) 420-3461 Fanamy ORneD - Locawy OwWNED
H Fax: (260) 420-4240 www.meccombandsons,com
260-426-9454
735 W. Market Street 1 I ];:gnaﬂ:f ~ MI?!.hpIHIH::ITJ;ai:;;ﬂ-ﬂEJLt Dupont Rd
Colu;d?lij City, IN 46725 armorelawoffice@frontier.com 8325 Covington Road 6301 Fairfield fve
260) 248-8315
0. 0. McComb & Sons Tribute Center
Bob Randy 2307 West Main




, 2015 Grand Lodge Scholarshi{) .
Attention All Region 2 Masons: Applications for 2015 Grand Lodge Scholarships

($1300 each) from qualified students will be due to their local lodge Secretaries &

Masters by March 1st. Completed applications must be forwarded to Ron Sullins,

Region 2 Director by March 8. Most local lodge secretaries picked up their

scholarship packets while attending Founders Day on Saturday. All other lodges P oo
will be mailed theirs soon. . b

Student qualifications: e — =l - =
1. Applicant must be a full time undergraduate at an accredited college or university e -
within the state of Indiana. = e
2. Applicant is to be less than 25 years old. -1 —F
3. If applicant is a Mason he may apply on his own Masonic membership. -l e o)
4. (Searight Scholarship) applicants must be the natural, adopted or orphaned child T
of a living or deceased Master Mason. : = -
5. (Grand Lodge Scholarship)applicants must be the step-child of a living Master
Mason.

6. Full transcripts (high school & college if already attending college), a complete
financial statement, a favorable report on the student from the local Worshipful %
Master along with the lodge Secretary's certification of membership are required. /-
7. The student's Academic Merit, Financial Need and Civic Responsibility are all 5.:’ -
considered in the selection process. |

A new Region 2 Scholarship Director will be needed following the 2015 selection
process is completed in March. Please have any interested Masons from our Region
2 counties contact Ron Sullins to express their interest. This is a volunteer position
and will be filled as soon as a qualified candidate is found and approved.

Ron Sullins, Region 2 Director Indiana Grand Lodge Scholarship Board
Phone (260) 667-7776 rsullins@mchsi.com

Custom Kitchen & Bath
FREEM Granite and Corian Counters
TR W Er Lo ErBes New and Remodel
FRATERNAL JEWELRY
Custom Designs and Manufacturing NPW and I.{eplac.ement
All Regiairs Done on Premises High Quality Windows
Hﬂ:m::fﬁ:':ﬁm] Professionally Installed

at or below Wholesale Cost

Ray Giant 260-609-7925
giantranch@embargmail.com

COMMERCIAL
WAREHOUSE &
CARTAGE, INC

Hﬁ‘rﬂl“!l‘r [":-II'-'." rie

Solar & Wind Gregg Parrish, President
o 3402 Meyer Road

Fort Wayne, IN

Solar Photovoltaic Security & Fire Alarms>€"VIce & Repair

Wind Turbines  Building Mgts Systems  Lighting Protection
Tower Work  Lightning Damage AssessmentBackup Generators

Phone: (260) 426-7825

INDUSTRIAL AGRICULTURAL COMMERCIAL RESIDENTIAL 23




Notice of Meeting to the Nobility
You are hereby notified of the following meeting at

Mizpah Shrine
to be held at
1015 Memorial Way., Fort Wayne, Indiana

Wednesday, March 4, 2015

Dinner 6:15pm Meeting 7:00pm
Fraternally: Gary Soblotne, Potentate Attest: Ellis Ryan, PP, MSA, Recorder
The purpose of these meetings is to act on any business as may come before it.

Your presence is requested
BUSINESS OFFICE HOURS: 9:00 am - 4:00 pm

"No man stands so tall
as when he stoops
to help a child."

o gl

All photos are copyright and property of Mizpah Shrine Center of Fort Wayne, IN and are authorized for all
official usage as approved by the Potentate and Divan of Mizpah Shrine Temple. All rights reserved.




